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The Agiloft team will be updating Agiloft on October 25 to refine the intake process, with the goal of 
ensuring proper review of contracts at the time of submission.  Job aids for Agiloft, including this 
notice, can be found on the Agiloft FAQ table, on the Agiloft homepage. 

Below is the list of highlighted changes to expect after the upgrades go into place. 

�ĺċťſÍŘôϙ�ĺĲťŘÍèťϙ�ƅŕô 

Due to regulatory changes, cyber insurance requirements and audits, all software purchases 
require review by the Information Security team.  To ensure that InfoSec is queued, a new 
“Software” contract type, under 
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